Due to the COVID-19 Pandemic, Governor Cuomo has issued Executive
Order 202.22. The order provides local governments with options related
to Tentative and Final Assessment Rolls and Grievance Day.

For the 2020 Assessment Roll Year Only:

Tentative Assessment Roll will be posted on the Town website on May 1,
2020. With Town hall closed to the public, there will be no access to the
printed copy of the roll.

Grievance Day will be held on May 26, 2020, from 10:00 am to 8:00 pm.

You must contact the Assessor’s office to set up a telephone conference
call with the Board of Assessment Review. When scheduling your
conference call you will be given the telephone number and an access
code to do this. Please be aware the Telephone Conference will be
recorded, per New York State Law.

Your Complaint Form (RP-524) with all supporting documentation must be
received before May 26, 2020 in the Assessor's Office. Complaint Form
RP-524 is on the Town's website (Home page and Assessor's page).
Comparable assessments can be found on the Assessor's page under
SDG.

Final Assessment Roll will be posted on the Town website on July 1, 2020.
At this time, with Town hall closed to the public, there will be no access to
the printed copy of the roll.




